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on whaling, mining in Antarctica and tropical timber. The book illustrates how
international political battles to shape environmental regimes inevitably result
in clashes between these competing environmental norms. This unique study will
prove a fascinating read for both academics and practitioners in the fields of
international environmental politics and international environmental law.
Space Law Francis Lyall 2017-12-14 Francis Lyall and Paul B. Larsen have been
involved in teaching and researching space law for over 50 years. This new edition
of their well-received text gathers together their knowledge and experience in
readable form, and covers developments in all space applications, including space
tourism, telecommunications, the ITU and finance. With an extensive citation of
the literature, the discussion provides an excellent source for both students and
practitioners.
Encyclopedia of World Poverty Mehmet Odekon 2006 Provides more than eight hundred
alphabetical entries that cover issues relating to poverty around the world.
Politics of the Environment Chukwumerije Okereke 2020-10-12 The environment is
increasingly seen at the forefront of many political agendas. Covering important
topics, such as the Kyoto protocol and deforestation, this book provides extensive
coverage of all aspects of environmental politics. Essays of around 6,000 words in
length make up the bulk of the book. Written by notable experts in the field of
environmental politics, these essays each examine a different aspect of the
subject.
The Globalization of Environmental Crisis Jan Oosthoek 2013-10-31 Previously
published as a special issue of Globalizations, this collection of essays
addresses what is arguably the most pressing and urgent issue of our day - the
continuing development of global environmental crises and the need for new and
urgent responses to them by the world community. The contributors include social
scientists, environmental historians, anthropologists, and science policy
researchers, and together they give an overview of the history of the
globalization of environmental crisis over the past several decades, both in terms
of the science of measurement and the types of policy and public responses that
have emerged to date. The specific issue areas addressed in the book cover a wide
range of topics, including international environmental governance, North-South
inequalities, climate change, global warming, tropical forests, air pollution,
economic and paradigm shifts, sustainability, indigenous peoples and ecoconservation, EU environmental policy, the United States and politicized climate
science, and more. The Globalization of Environmental Crisis will be of particular
interest to all those concerned with the on-going debate over the state of the
global environment and what to do about it.
Sustainable Development in World Trade Law Markus W. Gehring 2005-01-01 In
Johannesburg at the World Summit on Sustainable Development in 2002, over one
hundred and eighty states assumed a collective responsibility to advance and
strengthen the interdependent and mutually reinforcing pillars of sustainable
development economic development, social development, an environmental protection
at the local, national, regional and global levels. This remarkable collection of
papers, sponsored by the Centre for International Sustainable Development Law
(CISDL), demonstrates that sustainable development serves as a unifying concept

Legal Research and Law Library Management Julius J. Marke 1989
The Crisis of Global Environmental Governance Jacob Park 2008-03-27 More than
twenty years after the Bruntland Commission report, Our Common Future, we have yet
to secure the basis for a serious approach to global environmental governance. The
failed 2002 World Summit on Sustainable Development showed the need for a new
approach to globalization and sustainability. Taking a critical perspective,
rooted in political economy, regulation theory, and post-sovereign international
relations, this book explores questions concerning the governance of environmental
sustainability in a globalizing economy. With contributions from leading
international scholars, the book offers a comprehensive framework on
globalization, governance, and sustainability, and examines institutional
mechanisms and arrangements to achieve sustainable environmental governance. It:
considers current failures in the framework of global environmental governance
addresses the problematic relationship between sustainability and globalization
explores controversies of development and environment that have led to new
processes of institution building examines the marketization of environmental
policy-making; stakeholder politics and environmental policy-making; socioeconomic justice; the political origins of sustainable consumption; the role of
transnational actors; and processes of multi-level global governance. This book
will be of interest to students and researchers of political science,
international studies, political economy and environmental studies.
Governance for Sustainable Development Rosalie Callway 2013-06-17 As the process
of globalization continues and power imbalances between decision-making
institutions become increasingly apparent, the need for a critical assessment of
the way in which we manage our interaction with the natural environment becomes
ever more urgent. Good governance was identified at the World Summit on
Sustainable Development as a critical factor for ensuring successful sustainable
development. This book builds on the briefing papers that were presented at the
Summit, taking further the discussions of the WEHAB agenda (Water, Energy, Health,
Agriculture and food, and Biodiversity - the five international priority sectors
highlighted by UN Secretary General Kofi Annan). This is a unique offering on the
role and reform of global institutions and processes, raising issues that have
previously been neglected in international discussions.
The Making of International Environmental Treaties Gerry Nagtzaam 2009 Gerry
Nagtzaam contends that in recent decades neoliberal institutionalist scholarship
on global environmental regimes has burgeoned, as has constructivist scholarship
on the key role played by norms in international politics. In this innovative
volume, the author sets these interest- and norm-based approaches against each
other in order to test their ability to illustrate why and how different
environmental norms take hold in some regimes and not others. The book explores
why some global environmental treaties seek to preserve and protect some parts of
nature from human utilization, some seek to conserve certain parts of nature for
human development, whilst others allow the reckless exploitation of nature without
accounting for the consequences. It tracks the fate of these three underlying
environmental norms preservation, conservation and exploitation using case studies
the-global-commons-environmental-and-technological-governance
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with the potential to facilitate much-needed respect for international law and
timely implementation of diverse and overlapping international commitments. It
builds on the substance of a rich and complex debate at the intersections among
economic, social, and environmental law, bringing together a broad cross-section
of viewpoints and voices. The authors review recent developments in WTO
discussions and negotiations, and in the recent decisions of the WTO Appellate
Body, from a sustainable development law perspective. They also survey relevant
new developments in trade and economic agreements at regional, inter-regional and
bi-lateral levels. The various essays focus on sustainable development aspects of
key issues in recent trade negotiations such as the Singapore Issues (investment,
competition, trade facilitation, and government procurement), intellectual
property rights, investment arbitration and the linkage between the WTO and
multilateral environmental accords, (MEAand¿s).. Among the specific topics covered
are the following: Emerging areas of law and policy in trade and sustainable
development, The underlying development agendas in global trade law negotiations,
Cooperation and potential negotiation on international competition law,
Sustainable development aspects of intellectual property rights negotiations,
Overlaps between multilateral environmental accords (MEAand¿s) and the WTO, Recent
developments in WTO dispute settlement procedures and proceedings, Human rights
and environmental opportunities from trade liberalisation and increased market
acces, Human rights and environment impact assessment techniques used to analyse
trade agreements, Recent developments in bi-lateral and regional trade agreements.
Trade, investment, and competition law practitioners and negotiators in developed
and developing countries will find this book of great value, as will development
and environment law professionals with responsibility for trade and WTO law
related matters. With rich contributions from leading trade law practitioners,
academics, and WTO panel and appellate body roster members, Sustainable
Developments in World Trade Law offers a constructive, timely and accessible
expert analysis of recent discussions and advances in the field, providing an
integrated and essential guide to some of the most important issues in
international economic law today.
International Environmental Law Gerry Nagtzaam 2019-11-12 This book seeks to
better understand how International Environmental Law regimes evolve. The authors
address throughout the major environmental, economic, and political tensions that
have both shaped and constrained the evolution of international environmental
policy within regimes, and its expression in international legal rule and norm
development. Readers will gain an increased understanding of the growing role
played by non-state actors in global environmental governance, including
environmental non-government organisations, scientists, the United Nations, and
corporations. The authors also look ahead to the future of International
Environmental Law, evaluating key challenges and decisions that the discipline
will face. The text is clear, concise, and accessible. It is ideally suited to
students and professionals interested in International Environmental Law, and
individuals who are intrigued by this dynamic area of law.
International Science and Technology Cooperation in a Globalized World Heiko
Prange-Gstöhl 2010-01-01 In a globalized knowledge-economy, the European Union
(EU) needs a new approach to its international science and technology (S & T)
policies by focusing on improved coherence across the different tiers of
government and by demonstrating leadership in tackling serious global challenges.
The contributors to this book analyze European S & T policies in several areas of
global concern as well as by exposing both the pitfalls of policy coordination and
its potential to contribute to a more coherent international S & T policy. They
highlight the interactions between national, European and international po.
A Handbook of Globalisation and Environmental Policy Frank Wijen 2005-01-01 Stateof-the-art examination of the critical effects of globalisation on environmental
governance.
Global Environmental Commons Eric Brousseau 2012-07-26 This volume provides an
overview of global environmental governance and the effectiveness of different
governance mechanisms. Bringing together a broad range of perspectives, it
the-global-commons-environmental-and-technological-governance

addresses key challenges in contemporary global governance of environmental
change.
Palgrave Advances in International Environmental Politics M. Betsill 2005-10-31
Palgrave Advances in International Environmental Politics provides a state of the
art review of the major theoretical approaches and substantive debates of the
field. The first section reviews the historical development of international
environmental politics as well as the theoretical and methodological approaches
used in its study. The following chapters each review the trajectory of a key
research area within international environmental politics and elaborate on current
approaches and debates. Case studies in each chapter illuminate the main
theoretical questions that emerge from the review.
Governing for Sustainable Urban Development Yvonne Rydin 2012 First Published in
2010. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Paths to a Green World The Political Economy of the Global Environment Jennifer
Clapp And Peter Dauvergne 2008
Earth Governance Klaus Bosselmann 2015-07-31 The predicament of uncontrolled
growth in a finite world puts the global commons Ð such as oceans, atmosphere, and
biosphere Ð at risk. So far, states have not found the means to protect what,
essentially, is outside their jurisdiction. However, the ju
The Global Commons John Vogler 2000-06-22 This new and updated edition is
essential for those wanting tounderstand the limits to collective action on global
environmentalproblems. It develops and applies the tools of regime analysis tothe
question of how the various global commons are, or fail to be,governed
effectively. Since the publication of the first edition of The Global Commonsthere
have been many developments particularly in the area ofclimate change and
sustainable development e.g. Agenda 21. This newedition has been extensively rewritten and expanded to take intoaccount recent developments and includes new
conclusions on theconnections between global and local commons. Involving the
firstsystematic comparative analysis of governance regimes, the bookcovers: * The
Third Law of the Sea Convention, the deep seabed, whaling andmarine pollution
regimes * Antarctica and the Madrid Protocol on EnvironmentalProtection * Outer
space regimes for weapons, the operation of satellites andthe emerging problem of
orbital debris * The global atmosphere, the Montreal Protocol for the protectionof
the stratospheric ozone layer and the developing climate changeregime and the
Kyoto Protocol. The first edition received widespread praise eg "a
comprehensiveand incisive review of much relevant scholarship and case
studymaterial" (Area) and "a must for every reading list" (Progress inHuman
Geography) and this latest volume will also be invaluable forresearchers and
students of politics, environmental management,international relations and
political geography.
Global Justice and Neoliberal Environmental Governance Chukwumerije Okereke
2007-09-03 "With specific focus on three environmental regimes, this book explores
the way that various notions of justice feature both implicitly and explicitly in
the design of global environmental policies. In so doing, the dominant conceptions
of justice that underpin these policies are identified and, in turn, criticised on
the basis of their compatibility with the normative essence of global sustainable
development. The book demonstrates that, although moral norms have a far greater
impact on regime development than is currently acknowledged, the core policies for
the most part remain rooted in two neoliberal interpretations of justice, both of
which undermine the ability to achieve sustainable development and international
justice."--BOOK JACKET.
The A to Z of Environmentalism Peter Dauvergne 2009-09-02 Environmentalism
involves hundreds of international environmental groups, thousands of national
groups, and tens of thousands of local ones. It also includes hundreds of
international agreements, hundreds of national environmental agencies, and
countless environmental sections in other organizations—from those in
multinational corporations to ones in regional and international organizations.
Such environmental concepts as sustainable development, the precautionary
principle, corporate social responsibility, and eco-labeling percolate from all of
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these sources. Every year, new ideas, refinements, policies, institutions,
markets, and problems continue to enter into environmental debates and discourses,
making it nearly impossible to keep abreast of the changes constantly taking
place. The A to Z of Environmentalism is a paperback edition of the Historical
Dictionary of Environmentalism. It strategically skips across issues, concepts,
time, organizations, and cultures, not with any pretense of producing a definitive
dictionary but rather with the aim of producing an inclusive, wide-ranging, and
global history of environmentalism. This goal is accomplished through a
chronology, an introductory essay, and over 300 cross-referenced dictionary
entries.
Chinese Perspectives on Global Governance and China 2021-10-25 The acceleration of
globalization and the rise of China are among the most important events in the
21st century. Globalization is a double-edged sword for human society. There is a
strong belief among the international community that global governance is the most
effective solution to most of our global problems. In this volume Chinese scholars
contribute to the study of global governance by exploring ways to effectively face
the tough challenges brought by globalization, such as economic prosperity,
environmental issues, and global security.
The Global Politics of the Environment Lorraine Elliott 2004-08-01 Human activity
is changing the global environment on a scale unlike that of any other era.
Environmental deterioration is now a global issue—ecologically, politically, and
economically—that requires global solutions. Yet there is considerable
disagreement over what kinds of strategies we should adopt in order to halt and
reverse damage to the global ecosystem. What kinds of international institutions
are best suited to dealing with global environmental problems? Why are women and
indigenous peoples still marginalized in global environmental politics? What are
the consequences of the global ecological crisis for economic and security
policies? The Global Politics of the Environment makes sense of the often
seemingly irreconcilable answers to these questions. It focuses throughout on the
tensions between mainstream strategies, which seek to build support for reforms
through existing institutions, and radical critiques, which argue that
environmental degradation is a symptom of a dysfunctional world order that must
itself be transformed if we are to meet the challenge of saving the planet.
HD of Environmentalism Gary Bryner The Historical Dictionary of Environmentalism
strategically skips across issues, concepts, time, organizations, and cultures,
not with any pretense of producing a definitive dictionary but rather with the aim
of producing an inclusive, wide-ranging, and global history of environmentalism.
This is done through a chronology, a list of acronyms and abbreviations, an
introductory essay, and over 300 cross-referenced dictionary entries.
Handbook of Global Environmental Politics Peter Dauvergne 2012-01-01 The second
edition of this Handbook contains more than 30 new and original articles as well
six essential updates by leading scholars of global environmental politics. This
landmark book maps the latest theoretical and empirical research in this energetic
and growing field. Captured here are the pioneering and lively debates over
concerns for the health of the planet and how they might best be addressed. The
introduction explores the intellectual trends and evolving parameters in the field
of global environmental politics. It makes a case for an expansive definition of
the field, one that embraces an interdisciplinary literature on the connections
between global politics and environmental change. The remaining chapters are
divided into four broad themes – states and cooperation; global governance; the
political economy of governance; and knowledge and ethics – with each section
covering key emerging issues. In-depth explorations are given to topics such as
climate change, multinational corporations, international agreements and UN
organizations, regulations and business standards, trade and international
finance, multilevel and transnational governance, and ecological citizenship.
Handbook of Global Environmental Politics, Second Edition is a comprehensive
review of the field and offers cutting-edge ideas for further research. As such,
scholars, students and policymakers will find themselves looking to it for many
years to come.
the-global-commons-environmental-and-technological-governance

Pro Truth Gleb Tsipursky 2020-05-29 How can we turn back the tide of post-truth
politics, fake news, and misinformation that is damaging our democracy? First, by
empowering citizens to recognize and resist political lies and deceptions: Using
cutting-edge neuroscience research, we show you the tricks post-truth politicians
use to exploit our mental blindspots and cognitive biases. We then share with you
strategies to protect yourself and others from these threats. Second, by
addressing the damage caused by the spread of fake news on social media: We
provide you with effective techniques for fighting digital misinformation. Third,
by exerting pressure on politicians, media, and other public figures: Doing so
involves creating new incentives for telling the truth, new penalties for lying,
and new ways of communicating across the partisan divide. To put this plan into
action requires the rise of a Pro-Truth Movement - a movement which has already
begun, and is making a tangible impact. If you believe truth matters, and want to
protect our democracy, please read this book, and join us. In the lead up to the
2020 US Presidential Election, Dr. Gleb Tsipursky and Tim Ward have teamed up to
help citizens learn to protect themselves from lies, and empower them to put truth
back into politics.
Climate Change in World Politics J. Vogler 2016-02-02 John Vogler examines the
international politics of climate change, with a focus on the United Nations
Framework Convention (UNFCCC). He considers how the international system treats
the problem of climate change, analysing the ways in which this has been defined
by the international community and the interests and alignments of state
governments.
The State and the Global Ecological Crisis John Barry 2005 Explores the prospects
for reinstating the state as the facilitator of environmental protection, through
analyses and case studies of the green democratic potential of the state and the
state system.
Logjam David Humphreys 2012-05-04 Winner of the International Studies
Association's Harold and Margaret Sprout Award 2008 for the best book on
international environmental problems. This pioneering study examines the impacts
of neoliberal global governance on forests and provides an exhaustive overview of
international forest politics: Intergovernmental Panel on Forests World Commission
on Forests and Sustainable Development Intergovernmental Forum on Forests United
Nations Forum on Forests Forest Certification New policies to address illegal
logging World Bank's forests strategy Convention on Biological Diversity - and
other international forest-related processes The book is an essential reference
for students of global environmental politics and required reading for forest
policy makers. It concludes by arguing for a democratization of global governance
and a fundamental restructuring of the regulatory environment so that final
decision making authority is restored to the local level. Driven by concern at
what forest loss means for communities and future generations, this is a book that
stands to make a difference.
Great Powers, Climate Change, and Global Environmental Responsibilities Robert
Falkner 2022-01-10 This book is the first of its kind to examine the role of great
powers in the international politics of climate change. It develops a novel
analytical framework for studying environmental power in international relations,
what counts as a great power in the environmental field, and what their special
environmental responsibilities are. In doing so, the book connects International
Relations (IR) debates on power inequality, great powers and great power
management, with global environmental politics (GEP) scholarship. The book brings
together leading scholars in IR and GEP whose contributions focus on major
environmental powers (United States, China, European Union, India, Brazil, Russia)
and international institutions and issue areas (UN Security Council, multilateral
environmental agreements, international climate leadership, coal politics). The
contributors to this volume examine how individual great powers have responded to
the global climate challenge and whether they have accepted a special
responsibility for stabilizing the global climate. They place emerging discourses
on great power responsibility in the context of wider debates about international
environmental leadership and climate change securitization. And they provide new
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insights into how international power inequality intersects with the global
ecological crisis, and what special role great powers could and should play in the
international fight against global warming.
Historical Dictionary of Environmentalism Peter Dauvergne 2016-09-09 This second
edition of Historical Dictionary of Environmentalism contains a chronology, an
introduction, and an extensive bibliography. The dictionary section has over 300
cross-referenced entries on important events, issues, organizations, ideas, and
people shaping the direction of environmentalism worldwide.
The Business of Global Environmental Governance Les Gasser 2005 Theoretical and
empirical accounts of the role of business in shaping international environmental
policies.
Routledge Handbook of Global Environmental Politics Paul G. Harris 2013-10-15 This
handbook provides a comprehensive and authoritative survey of Global Environmental
Politics. It brings together leading international academic experts and features
40 chapters that: Describe the history of global environmental politics as a
discipline and explain the various theories and perspectives used by scholars and
students to understand it. Examine the key actors and institutions in global
environmental politics, explaining the role of states, international
organizations, regimes, international law, foreign policy institutions, domestic
politics, corporations and transnational actors. Address the ideas and themes
shaping the practice and study of global environmental politics, including
sustainability, consumption, expertise, uncertainty, security, diplomacy, NorthSouth relations, globalisation, justice, ethics, participation and citizenship.
Assess the key issues and policies within global environmental politics, including
energy, climate change, ozone depletion, air pollution, acid rain, sustainable
transport, persistent organic pollutants, hazardous wastes, water, rivers,
wetlands, oceans, fisheries, marine mammals, biodiversity, migratory species,
natural heritage, forests, desertification, food and agriculture. With an in-depth
new preface by the Editor, this edition of the handbook is an invaluable resource
for students, scholars, researchers and practitioners of environmental politics,
environmental studies, environmental science, geography, international relations
and political science.
Internet Governance Roy Balleste 2015-03-06 Internet Governance: Origins, Current
Issues, and Future Possibilities provides an introductory, multidisciplinary
account of the forces at work in the evolving concept of internet governance and
includes computer history, Internet beginnings, institutions and stakeholders,
proposed models of governance, and human rights.
International Environmental Politics Lee-Anne Broadhead 2002 Introducing students
to global environmental politics, Lee-Anne Broadhead argues that emphasis on green
diplomacy and regime creation reproduces a dangerous way of thinking about the
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human relationship with the natural environment - a way of thinking that is at the
root of environmental problems.
The Global Commons Susan J. Buck 1998-03 Susan J. Buck considers the history of
human interactions with the global commons areas--Antarctica, the high seas and
deep seabed minerals, the atmosphere, and space--and provides a concise yet
thorough account of the evolution of management regimes for each use.
Advances in International Environmental Politics M. Betsill 2014-07-16 This book
provides authoritative and up-to-date research for anyone interested in the study
of international environmental politics. It demonstrates how the field of
international environmental politics has evolved and identifies key questions,
topics and approaches to guide future research.
Cyber War and Peace Scott J. Shackelford 2020-01-31 The frontiers are the future
of humanity. Peacefully and sustainably managing them is critical to both security
and prosperity in the twenty-first century.
Nation-States and the Global Environment Erika Marie Bsumek 2013-05-02 Nationstates are failing to resolve global problems that transcend the abilities of
single governments or even groups of governments to address. This book argues that
this dilemma is not as new as is sometimes claimed. It offers crucial context and
even lessons for present-day debates about resolving the most urgent environmental
problems.
The Environment Chris C. Park 2001 This second edition provides an account of
modern environmental issues and the physical and socio-economic framework in which
they are set. It explains the principles and applications of the different parts
of the Earth's system : the lithosphere, atmosphere, hydrosphere and biosphere,
and explains the interrelationships within and between these systems. It explores
the present environmental crisis, examines how the planet Earth fits in the wider
universe and explores human-environment interactions. (Midwest).
Global Environmental Politics Gabriela Kütting 2010-09-13 Global Environmental
Politics is the perfect introduction to this increasingly significant area. The
text combines an accessible introduction to the most important environmental
theories and concepts with a series of detailed case studies of the most pressing
environmental problems. Features and benefits of the book: Explains the most
important concepts and theories in environmental politics. Introduces
environmental politics within the context of political science and international
relations theories. Demonstrates how the concepts and theories apply in a wide
variety of real world contexts. Case studies include the most important
environmental issues from climate change and biodiversity to forests and marine
pollution. Each chapter is written by an established international authority in
the field. ? This exciting new textbook is essential reading all students of
environmental politics and will be of great interest to students of International
Relations and Political Economy.
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